
 
 

6 August 2018 

Published submissions and late information — Aurizon Network's 2017 draft access 

undertaking investigation   

Maintenance matters — published submissions and late information  

On 29 May 2018, the QCA released a consultation paper on maintenance matters, inviting interested parties to 

make submissions by 20 June 2018.  

Submissions were received from Aurizon Network, QRC and Pacific National by the stated deadline.  

Following the submission deadline, the QCA received the following late information: 

 Aurizon Coal — Submission on UT5 maintenance matters (submitted 22 June). 

While this information has been provided after the QCA's stated deadline for submissions, the QCA intends to take 

this material into consideration prior to any final decision in relation to Aurizon Network's 2017 DAU. 

All submissions are available on our website. 

 

Proposal to change the averaging period — published submissions and late information 

On 26 June 2018, the QCA released a consultation paper seeking comments from interested parties on Aurizon 

Network's proposal to change the averaging period. The QCA invited stakeholders to make written submissions by 

10 July 2018. 

A submission was received from Aurizon Network by the stated deadline.  

Following the submission deadline, the QCA received the following late information: 

 QRC — Submission on Aurizon Network's proposal to change the averaging period (submitted 11 July). 

While this information has been provided after the QCA's stated deadline for submissions, the QCA intends to take 

this material into consideration prior to any final decision in relation to Aurizon Network's 2017 DAU.  

All submissions are available on our website. 

 

 

At this stage of the investigation, the QCA has not requested further submissions from stakeholders.  

 


